[bookmark: _Hlk105615524]GREAT WILBRAHAM ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 26TH MARCH 2024: Questionnaire
Questionnaire: Please return this form by email to hilary.burton@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk or to Sam Chambers Turner at clerk@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk by Tuesday 19th March.  If you prefer to fill in the form by hand, please return it to Hilary Burton at 25 Frog End. 
	Name of Organisation: Wilbrahams’ Sport Club

	Approximate number of members
50

	Are you able to attend the Annual Parish Meeting on 26th March 2024 at 7 pm
Yes


	Please provide the name(s) of the representative who will be attending
	
Roddy Tippen


	A. ACHIEVEMENTS
Please tell us about 3 (or more) achievements in the past year that you are most proud of.

	
1) Wilbrahams’ FC made it to the John Ablett Cup Final last week, but unfortunately lost to Melbourn.

2) The Football team are currently third in the league and playing well.

3) The Cricket team proudly played in Senior 1 last season, but poor availability against much bigger clubs inevitably led to relegation. Hopefully the 2024 season will be more successful, but the talented cricketers are all getting older and we need new blood.



	

	B. PLANS FOR 2024/5
Please tell us 3 (or more) things that your organisation would like to achieve next year.

	1) Wilbrahams’s FC to achieve promotion.


2) Wilbrahams’ Cricket Cub to have better availability from its talented cricketers.


3) Both sections of the Sports Club to attract more youngsters. We have the facilities, we just need the kids.


	C. PROBLEMS
Please tell us 3 (or more) problems you face – and ideas for tackling them, including how the Parish Council, other organisations or residents could help.

	1)   GWPC has already contributed to the Sports Club in recent years with grants towards both the football goals and the cricket scoreboard. The Memorial Hall Trustees and the Social Club have both also been very supportive. Long may this continue. Our greatest challenge is to ensure that sport is still played in the Wilbrahams in ten years time, and that is largely dependent upon our youth wanting to take it up, and others being prepared to coach and organise. If we have the volunteers we can arrange the rest.
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